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As a fourth generation resident of Seneca County, I have a vested interest in 

protecting our health, safety, and well-being. We are blessed to live in a beautiful, 

peaceful place. The wind industry has already assaulted our community with lies 

and divisiveness. Our property values, which already suffer, are in very real 

danger with the threat of unsafe setbacks. Our already struggling economy will 

see very little real benefit, as Big Wind will reap nearly all the benefits. It is a 

proven fact that little power will actually be generated in our county. The reality is, 

it's generally just not very windy here!!! Monies set aside for decommissioning of 

these turbines comes nowhere close to the actual cost of tearing them down. 

This means ultimately we leave a tremendous burden on our children to deal with 

the mess left by big wind long after they have skipped off to the bank. We owe it 

to ourselves, our neigh ours, and our children to fight for our health, safety, and 

well being. I plead with you to do the same. 
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